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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Cloncurry Bushfire Update 
5:30pm 26 October 2024 

Queensland Fire Department issued an updated warning at 12:23pm on Saturday, 26 

October 2024. Please stay informed. There is no immediate danger but it is important to 

stay informed as conditions could change. 

Thank you to everyone who has been working so hard to manage fires in the region again 

today. The bushfire is currently to the south-east of Cloncurry and will continue to be 

monitored by Queensland Fire Department with the support of local ground crews.  

Queensland Fire Department has allocated resources for tomorrow to continue to manage the 

bushfire. This includes: 

Bushfire management resources 

• Multiple Fire and Rescue crews 

• Multiple SES crews 

• Multiple Rural Fire Service crews 

• Multiple aircraft  

• Plus multiple local crews 

Queensland Fire Department will issue an updated warning if the situation changes. 

Thanks again to all for their efforts in managing this bush fire. 

For more updates on current bushfire warnings, please visit the Queensland Fire Department 

website. 

Philip Keirle 

Chief Executive Officer 

26 October 2024 

mailto:council@cloncurry.qld.gov.au

